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AH Committee

From: MoDeVine <oomo@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:23 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: LIHAU’ULA Development 

To whom it may concern,  
 
I am a long time Maui resident and I’m writing to strongly oppose the LIHAU’ULA Olowalu 
Development. The very last thing Maui needs, especially on the west side is more development our 
islands infrastructure can not sustain more!  
 
PLEASE DENY LIHAU’ULA DEVELOPMENT AT OLOWALU.  
 
Mahalo,  
Monica DeVine  
 
 


